
Dudley Creek/St Albans Creek/Shirley Stream 

Work Notice  

13 December 2017 

Need more information? Contact Downer on 0800 033 

747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

Holiday period update This notice is to tell you what to expect in your local area over the 

holiday period. Detailed work notices are delivered to nearby properties when there are changes to 

traffic management or there is new work that  is noisy, dusty or likely to cause vibrations. 

Roads opening for Christmas  

The north end of Stapletons Road will open for two way 

traffic and pedestrians (currently one way southbound). In 

the New Year it will return to one way. 

Stapletons Road will open for two way traffic and 

pedestrians between Averill St and Dudley Street. (Currently 

closed). In the New Year there will be further work. 

Petrie Street will open for two way traffic and 

pedestrians. (Currently closed). In the New Year it will stay 

open. 

Medway Street between Flesher Ave and River Road will 

open. (Currently closed). In the New Year this will stay open 

but with no right turn onto River Road. 

Road closed at Christmas  

Slater Street will remain closed between Guild Street 

and Dudley Street.  

We are taking a break over the holiday period. Our 

worksites will close on 22 December and re-open the 

week of 8 January 2018 

If you have concerns during the holiday please call  

Christchurch City Council on (03) 941 8999. 

What to expect. 

 Where roads open for the holidays they 

will have temporary chip seal. Please 

drive to the conditions. 

 Pedestrians may have to cross the 

road to complete their journey. 

 Pumps will be turned off over 

Christmas and the areas dewatered 

again in the New Year.  

 If it rains the creek and Slater Street 

culvert may fill with rain. This is normal. 

 Our Compounds and stock piles will be 

sprayed with polymer to reduce dust. 

 Exposed banks will be covered.  

 New plants and trees will be watered 

taking into account any watering 

restrictions. 



Sending you warmest wishes for a 

joyful holiday this summer 
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